
 

 

 

  NATIONAL BOARD OF EXAMINATIONS 
                        NEW DELHI 

Dated: 15th September 2020  
  

NOTICE 
 

****  
  

Subject: Extension of the last date for submission of applications for FET 2020 
by the International Students – Regarding 

 
Kind Attn: International Students desirous of joining Fellowship Programme of NBE  
 

 
1. Applications are currently being invited for Fellowship Entrance Test (FET) - 2020 

which shall be held on 11th October 2020. 
 

2. The last date for submission of applications for International Students has been 
extended to 24th September 2020. 

 
3. International Students shall be able to select their test city and pay their examination 

fees on 26th and 27th September 2020 
 

4. For any query, please contact NBE Student Care Support at +91-22-61087595 or 
email at helpdesknbeexam@gmail.com        
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